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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Prime Minister Justin Trudeau and Minister Maryam Monsef,
[bookmark: _Hlk5881632]I am writing you on behalf of <name of advocacy organization> to thank you for Canada's support and commitment to global health and the Global Fund to Fight AIDS, Tuberculosis and Malaria.
Thanks to Canada's contribution to the Global Fund, contributions from other countries, alongside projected targets for domestic resource mobilization and stable funding from all other sources the Global Fund projects it will be able to: 
· Help avert 234 million infections, 
· Cut the mortality rate from HIV, TB and malaria in half and save 16 million lives,
· Build stronger health systems, reinforcing the trajectory toward universal health coverage, and,
· Help the world get back on track to end these diseases. 
[bookmark: _Hlk5881850]To celebrate Canada's commitments, we hope that you will attend the Replenishment Conference in Lyon, France on 10 October 2019 and highlight Canada's leadership in global health.  
In order to get back on track to achieve the sustainable development goals (SDG) to end AIDS, TB and malaria by 2030, every dollar counts in the fight to achieve these goals.
[bookmark: _Hlk5881955]Again, we want to thank you very much for your commitment to global health and increased pledge to the Global Fund to Fight Aids TB and Malaria. Canada's leadership is appreciated, and we hope to see you in Lyon, France on 10 October 2019.
Sincerely,
<your name & contact information>


